
 

 

Councillors 

Horsham District Council  

 

1 October 2020 

 

Via e-mail: yoursay@horsham.gov.uk 

 

Dear Councillors,  

 

As you may know, there was recently a crash on the A24 in which a lorry 

overturned on the northbound carriageway at Dial Post, near Horsham. 

The accident resulted in the tragic deaths of 60 sheep who were being 

transported in the lorry. I’m writing to ask if you’d please permit PETA 

to place a memorial near the accident site to commemorate the lives lost 

in this incident.  

 

Our memorial would let people know that the best way to prevent crashes 

such as this one is to go vegan, sparing many sheep a terrifying trip to the 

livestock market or abattoir every year. It’d also remind lorry drivers of 

their responsibility to the thousands of animals they carry every year as 

well as to the motorists whose lives are endangered when a heavy goods 

vehicle overturns.  

 

Thank you for your consideration.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Mimi Bekhechi  

Vice President  

PETA 
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